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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Daocketing Division

180 East Broad Street L
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 _

r~

Re:  PUCO Case Number: 12-2198-RR-RCP ¢

Rail Crossing: (473-711A) State Street -

Per the Public Utilities Commission request, this letter has been generated to

acknowledge and accept a temporary change to the railroad warning light at grade
crossing 473-711A, located on State Street in Fremont Ohio.

The acceptance of temporary change is based on the following:

1. This warning device has been damaged and thereby structurally unsound (see
photograph below and note unconnected members).

2. Damaged structural elements will be removed from the vertical mast (the vertical

mast is shown on the right side of the photograph below).

3. The light shall be located on the vertical mast under these temporary conditions.

Please contact the city’s engineering department if you need further assistance.

Thank you,

Aaron Hunt
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City of Fremont Ohio
Rail Crossing 473-711A - State Street

Light
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